MOIRA MULRONEY, ESQ. Ward 5
President

MAGGY MYERS Ward 2
Vice President

JACK LARKIN, ESQ. Ward 1
ANNAMARIE JONES Ward 3
JIM RILEY Ward 4
JAKE ABEL Ward 6

SEAN FARHY Ward 7



RADNOR TOWNSHIP 301 IVEN AVENUE WAYNE, PENNSYLVANIA 19087-5297

> Phone (610) 688-5600 Fax (610) 971-0450 www.radnor.com

WILLIAM M. WHITE

Township Manager Township Secretary

JOHN B. RICE, ESQ. Solicitor

KEN FROHLICH Treasurer

Radnor Township Parks & Recreation Department Informational Notice: <u>Santa's Delivery - Sunday December 3, 2023</u>

Dear Radnor Township Neighbors,

Due to the purposes of traffic, safety, and activity, we are providing a notice about an upcoming event, Santa's Delivery, taking place throughout the entire Township on Sunday, December 3, 2023 from approximately 12:00 to 7:00 PM. All information and updates about Santa's Delivery can be found at the following webpage, at the Township website: www.radnor.com/santa.

Santa's Delivery will impact the entire Township and will include multiple caravans of police cars, fire trucks, and other emergency vehicles where Santa Claus will be delivering pre-registered gifts to participating families. You can expect to hear sirens and see the flashing lights of the emergency vehicles during this time. There will be some traffic implications throughout the Township due to the event. You can contact our department with questions at 610-688-5600.

<u>Information for Participating Residents in Santa's Delivery:</u>

anny S. Lohn

Look and listen for the police cars, fire trucks and other emergency vehicles escorting Santa and have your children ready at the bottom of your driveway. Please be safe and stay on the curb and out of the street, especially when the motorcade is coming through! Please visit www.radnor.com/santa for additional information and the latest updates leading up to the event.

Thank you for taking the time to review this information and I hope this notice helps to inform you in advance about the event. If you have any questions, please don't hesitate to contact me at any time by phone at 610-688-5600, x 141 or by email at tcohen@radnor.org.

Thank you and happy holidays!

Sincerely,

Tammy Cohen

Director of Parks & Recreation